
From: Susan Shimshak [mailto:trailblzing@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Monday, April 30, 2007 5:10 PM 
To: planadmin; Mayor Tom Barrett; D'Amato, Michael; wwage@milwaukee.gov; 

rbauma@milwaukee.gov; Hamilton, Ashanti; Murphy, Michael; historicpreservation 
Subject: Downer Avenue 

I am writing to express my opposition to the sale of the SE corner of Downer and 

Belleview to New Land Enterprises and Van Buren Management.  I also oppose 

construction of the 5-story parking structure.   

  

As a resident of this historic neighborhood, I urge you to demand and consider 

alternatives for ownership and development of this city land. 

Thank you. 

Susan Shimshak 

2729 E. Bradford Ave. 

Milwaukee, WI  53211 

 


